Davinney Brazeau
Raymond

45 Harriman Hill Rd
Raymond, NH 03077

Dear Davinney,

Thank you for all of the hard work that went into Life of an Athlete (LoA) at your school this year.
We understand how much additional work is involved in this program and appreciate Raymond’s
dedication to the growth, health and well-being of student-athletes.

Because of the Covid19 pandemic, and its impact on the learning landscape, we know this year has
been challenging to our member schools. Due to these challenges, the criteria for this year’s incentive
funds were changed from a two tiered system to a three tiered system. We are confident that had the
school year continued as planned, schools would have participated in more local and regional
educational opportunities provided by the LoA program, thus qualifying for incentive funds.

That being said, for the work you were able to do this year, we secured $1500 in incentive funds for
your school. This funding is available because of the generous support of the state Bureau of Drugs
and Alcohol Services and the New Hampshire Charitable Foundation.

You may use these funds in any number of activities to extend the mission of LoA. Such things
include but are not limited to : marketing the program through t-shirts, posters, PSAs, and other
promotional materials; to pay a stipend to the advisor; or to pay the registration fee for the Annual
NH Student Leadership Conference.

Please be advised for the 2020 — 2021 school year, the LOA committee will once again develop new
criteria for schools to meet in order to receive incentive funding. These changes will be
communicated to all schools at the beginning of the 2020 — 2021 school year.

Again, thank you for your perseverance, resilience, and your hard work. Please let us know if there is
anything we can do to assist you with your efforts to improve the health and wellness of our New

Hampshire youth.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey T. Collins, Executive Director
New Hampshire Interscholastic Athletic Association






